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Dear Keith,

Petersfield Festival

- Thank you for bringing the Southampton Youth Orchestra once again to take part in this
year's Petersfield Festival. It has been a greatprivilege for me to conduct them for five years

and I thank you for preparing them, and the orchestra for its patience and tolerance in coping

with everything that I have asked of them. They are a talenkd bunch and they have

responded admirably and provided some excellent playing to accompary ttrc singing.

Please pass on my sincere thanks to the orchesfia, ffid I wish you all well for the future.

All good wishes,

Rn"

Keith Smith Esq.,
Southampton Education Services
Frobisher House
Southampton
sols lcx


